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Time to ‘clip the wings’ of ABC TV
FamilyVoice Australia is calling for the imposition of a 5% reduction of the ABC TV budget 
following the public broadcaster’s controversial coverage of the King’s coronation.
 
“The ABC is funded by taxpayers who overwhelmingly did not appreciate the broadcaster’s 
disgraceful coverage of the coronation,” said FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“ABC TV deserves not only public outcry, but bipartisan sanction, expressed by cutting the 
broadcaster’s forthcoming budget by 5%,” he said.
 
Accordingly to FamilyVoice Australia, it is “not sufficient for civic leaders to fuss and bother 
about the ABC,” and take no other action.
 
“If the only language the broadcaster understands is that of a fine imposed upon its 
budget, then Parliament must take that action to clip the wings of the ABC.”
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